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13 May 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear 10A President 
 
 
 
RE: PROPOSED NEW FUNDING MODEL KEY DATES 
 
 
My sincere thanks to those who were able to attend both in person and online for our presentation on the proposed new 
funding model for State Branch. 
 
The State Branch Funding Task Force encourage any questions or comments you have regarding the presentation and 
the proposed new League Support Fee. 
 
 
KEY DATES 
 
Monday 23rd May 2022 
 
Please email lsf@rslvic.com.au to submit your comments or questions. 
 
Monday 30th May 2022 
 
Frequently Asked Questions document to be submitted to the 10A Sub-Branch Presidents. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Dr Robert Webster 
STATE PRESIDENT  

mailto:lsf@rslvic.com.au

